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Q1}fntt nf fqt (Iltrk 	 Reply to:WILLIAM E. TANNER o 	 433 Cherry Street 
Clerk P.O. Box 1951Notice Regarding United States Bankruptcy Court Macon, GA 31202 

for the Middle District of Georgia Operations (912) 752-3506 

Friday, September 27,2013 
o 	 901 Front Avenue 

One Arsenal Place 
P.O. Box 2147 

Columbus, GA 31902 
(706) 649-7837 

In the event of a federal government shutdown at midnight on September 30, the United 
States Bankruptcy Court for the Middle District of Georgia will continue operations and remain 
open during regular business hours on Tuesday, October 1,2013. The Judiciary's use of 
contingency funds that are outside of the normal appropriated funding from Congress enables 
courts to continue normal operations for a short period of time. With these funds, we expect the 
Judiciary can continue operations for two weeks during a government shutdown due to a lapse in 
funding. After that period, operations may be affected unless a final budget bill for Fiscal Year 
2014 is passed or a continuing resolution authorizing and providing funding for an interim period 
is established. 


